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President’s Report 

Hello rockers 

What a great day of rock’n’roll we 

had, club competitions in the 

afternoon, followed by Henare 

playing great music for the dance. 

It was really good to see such a 

good crowd to support our 

dancers in the competitions. The 

results are elsewhere in this 

newsletter. 

Many thanks to all the committee 

members and club members for 

their support and help with setting 

up and running the day, and very 

special thanks to Leila Maaka and 

Jude Hamilton for the judging, 

scrutineering, judges’ sheet and 

music. Thanks too to Kimberley for 

playing the music for the 

competitions. 

Well done to the competitors for 

getting out there and giving it your 

best shot, you gave us a great 

afternoon’s entertainment. 

Henare played amazing music for 

the dance in the evening, which 

was very popular with the crowd 

and saw a full dance floor for 

much of the night. Thank you, 

Henare, we will be getting you 

back again. There were quite a few 

Mad Hatters present and thanks to 

Anita and Henare for judging the 

best hats, won by Kimberley and 

Erelene. 

Don’t forget the AGM is being held 

on 24 August, 7:30 at the hall in 

the supper room. We always love 

to see you come along and give 

your ideas about how we can cater 

to the club members and make 

improvements. So come along and 

give us your ideas. We are still 

looking for a vice president too if 

you are interested. 

August dance on the 21st promises 

to be a good night with music by 

Shalow, they are always popular 

when we have them, so come 

along and dance the night away to 

great music. 

See you at the AGM. 

 

Margaret 
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RESULTS 2021 CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Senior Best Dressed 

 

1
st
 Brent Cox & Helen Manly 

2
nd

 Geoff Henry & Maryann Bishop 

3
rd

 Sam Gillions & Toni Lee Kennedy 

Open 

 

1
st
 Sam Gillions & Toni Lee Kennedy 

2
nd Yerren van Sint Annaland & Monica Hamilton 
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Masters 

 

1
st
 Brent Cox and Helen Manly 

Diamond 

 

1
st
 Geoff Henry & Maryann Bishop 

Intermediate 

 

1
st
 Taj Christie & Mirabella Waters 

Unders & Overs 

 

1
st
 Sam Gillions & Olivia Findlay 

Senior Restricted 

 

1
st
 David Walker& Erelene Milne 

Senior Same Sex 

 

1
st
 Maryann Bishop & Phyl Esplin 
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Open Triples 

 

1
st
 Sam Gillions, Liam Ansell-Douglas & 

Toni Lee Kennedy 

Overall Club Champions 

 

Sam Gillions & Toni Lee Kennedy 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Tuesday, 24 August, 7.30 pm 

The Annual General Meeting of the Dunedin 
Rock ‘n’ Roll Revival Club Inc. is to be held in 

the supper room of the South Dunedin 
Community Hall, on Tuesday, 24 August 2021 
at 7.30 pm. Any remits and motions are to be 

submitted by email to: 
dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com  

by 14 August 2021. 
Tom Naylor, Secretary 

mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
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Rock ‘n’ Roll Revival Club 

Saturday, 21 August, 8.00pm 

 
 

 

Bring a Plate Supper 

Prices: members-$12; junior members-$8 

non members-$16; junior non members-$12 

Flat shoes only on the dance floor 
Community Hall, 253 King Edward Street, South Dunedin 
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Interested in purchasing one of the Club’s new jackets, as modelled by Tom 

and Liz?  Contact Liz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

August Birthdays 

01. Bevan Thompson 25. Daphne White 

10. Tom Naylor 29. Jerrald Mathias 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

September Birthdays 

2. Stephen Black 24. Reid Buchan 

22. Stuart Fletcher 30. Evan Vincent 

22. Amy Wilson 30. Norman Evans 
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9 Aug Beginners’ Class commences 

21 Aug August Dance 

24 Aug Club AGM 

18 Sept September Dance 

16 Oct October Dance 

22-24 Oct Senior Nationals, Whanganui 

20 Nov November Dance 

18 Dec Christmas Dance 

 

 
Six week lesson blocks held on Mondays from 

6.45-7.30 pm. 
 

2021 block dates: 
9 August to 13 September 
4 October to 15 November 

22 November to 13 December 
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To keep up with the latest … join the club’s Facebook Page! 

Dunedin Rock ‘N’ Roll Revival Club 

 

 

 
Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at 

gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz 

or on the Website to Sharon at schappelow@gmail.com 

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you visited Dunedin’s newest purveyor of retro 

goodies, Vintage Honey’s Parlour, now in their new 

premises at 203B Main Road, Green Island?  Keep 

Nicola Chisholm’s delightful emporium in mind for 50s 

dresses, petticoats and shoes.   

Email:  vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com  

 

mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz
mailto:schappelow@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com
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COMMITTEE 

President Margaret Cameron 021 114 7528 
 talisnan@live.com  

Vice President:  
Secretary: Tom Naylor 471 9991 

 dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Liz Naylor 471-9991 

Membership, Catering: Robyn Tweedie 488-1216 

Social Convenor:  Geoff Henry 456-2030 

Raffles: Susan Warburton  455-2131 

Fundraising/Hall Trust: Richard Robb 487-6462 

Committee: Erelene Milne 

 Pat Tutty 

 David Walker 

 Kimberley Lamond 

 

OTHER INFO 
Lessons Contact Tom Naylor 471-9991 
 tomnaylor1@gmail.com 

Dances 3rd Saturday each month 8 pm 

Members’ Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm 

Website Sharon Chappelow 

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann 

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page) 
 Gill Hormann (Public page) 

Dance Venue  Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South 
 Dunedin  

Post Dunedin Rock‘n’Roll Revival Club, PO Box 569, 
 Dunedin. 9054 

Email dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com 

mailto:talisnan@live.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com

